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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Invitation to Meeting for Omnibus Operators 

 
 

The Traffic Safety and Public Service Drivers' Board invites all omnibus operators in St. Kitts to attend 
an important meeting on Sunday, April 6th, at the Newtown Community Centre, from 4:00PM to 
6:00PM. 

This meeting will provide an opportunity to: 
✔ Introduce the board and its members 
✔ Discuss ideas and initiatives that will impact omnibus operators 
✔ Address your concerns and gather your recommendations 

Your input is essential as we work to improve the public transportation system. We strongly 
encourage your attendance to ensure that your voice is heard in shaping the future of our industry. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
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